
November 14, 1997 

 

 

 

Dear Steve and Susan: 

 

 

I enclosed five stapled sample sets that we have put together regarding the Cuba and 

Fritz news releases.  I have also enclosed an unstapled set of each in the event you 

need more. 

 

As soon as the Cuba news release is final, I will fax a copy to both of you. 

 

Thanks. 

 

Eileen 


